
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

6. ELECTED MEMBER REMUNERATION 
 
 The Board received a memorandum from the Remuneration Authority regarding the post election 

interim remuneration for elected members. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


